
Ms. Elizabetn Kooloian 
143 Smithfield Road 
~orth Providence, R.I. 02904 

Dear Ms. Kooloian: 

August 8, 1977 

~e gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$100.00, which you kindly gave to the Diocese of the 
Arlilenian Church of America. 

Rece i pt Nwnber 26912 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


